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I would like for tge State Government of NSW to not destoy the heritage of our city. The Willow 
Grove at Phillip street forms part of that heritage. Please do NOT move it or destroy it. 
 
The state goverment have already destoyed buildings in Parramatta that I can no longer take my 
children to.  
 
I am all for progression but leave WILLOW GROVE alone. Keep some of OUR Heritage in place for our 
future 


